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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We have organised a hockey after school club for children in Year 5 and 6. The club will start on Tuesday 9th 

January and will run for 5 weeks. The last session will be on Tuesday 6th February. Your child will need their PE 

kit. Please be aware that there are a limited number of places available. If you would like your child to attend 

this after school club, please register their interest via my child at school app, under clubs > available. 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Mr C Johnson 

Headteacher 

 


